
 Year Two News 

Friday 29th
 September 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

English 
This week we have written a recount of 

our time at the dinosaur park. We 

thought about including time 

conjunctions (such as first, after that, 

eventually) as well as  

thinking about how we  

can make it more interesting by 

including adjectives  

or writing about  

how it made us feel.  Maths 
This week we have looked at writing numbers 

to 100 in words as well as partitioning numbers 

up to 100. We have also looked at flexibly 

partitioning the numbers too. 

 For example knowing that 34 is made up of 30 

and 4 but it can also be  

partitioned 20 and 14 or  

10 and 24. We have  

explored doing this practically  

too using the base 10 resources.  

Dates 
October 

Mon 2nd – Woodland Walk 

Weds 4th – Mary Anning Storyteller 

Tues 10th- Hautbois meeting at 2:30 

Friday 13th- Show Racism the Red Card  

Tuesday 17th- Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th- Parents Evening 

Friday 20th- Last day 

Monday 30th- Back to School  

Phonics 
We have  

continued to recap over our  

Choose to Use sounds. Our  

sounds this week were:  

ew (stew), ear (bear), or (worm),  

tch (witch, dge (judge).  

Hautbois Meeting 
On Tuesday 10th October at 2:30pm we will 

be holding a Hautbois meeting. This meeting 

will give you more information about our Year 

2 residential trip at the end of the school year 

as well as showing some videos and photos 

of previous trips so you can see what fun we 

have there!  

  

Geography 

In our Geography learning this week we 

looked at how the world was made up of 

one supercontinent called Pangea. We 

looked at how this has changed over time 

and recapped on the 7 continents that 

now make up our world. We then looked at 

the scale of how small we are in Sprowston 

compared to the rest of the world.   

Spellings 

This week’s spellings are: bear, world, 

catch, fridge, alert, one, what, when, 

were. You can find them on our 15th 

September Tapestry post. 

RE 

This week in RE we looked at the 

Creation Story. We discussed what God 

created each day and recreated this 

in the classroom using different 

materials and resources.  

This week’s book 

recommendation      


